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The Secretariat of the United Nations 
Framework Convention on Climate Change 
Mr. Yvo de Boer 
Executive Secretary 
Bonn 

 
 
Dear Mr. de Boer, 
 
Ministry  of physical planning, civil engineering and ecology of Republic of Srpska- Bosnia 

and Herzegovina presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations Framework 
Convention of Climate Change (UNFCCC) and has  the honor to refer to the latter�s Notification to 
the Parties to the UNFCCC dated 18 January 2010 inviting those Parties that wish to be associated 
with the Copenhagen Accord of December 2009 to transmit relevant information to the Secretariat 
by 31 January 2010. 

Ministry of physical planning, civil engineering and ecology of Republic of Srpska is Focal 
Point from Bosnia and Herzegovina to UNFCCC. 

The Ministry is pleased to hereby inform the Secretariat that the Bosnia and Herzegovina 
associates itself with the Accord.  

As for paragraph 5 of the Accord, we hereby would like to inform you that  Bosnia and 
Herzegovina has prepared  Initial National  Communication of Bosnia and Herzegovina under the 
United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change. Upon adoption of the latter document, 
we will be pleased to transmit final list of mitigation measures to the Secretariat and in accordance 
with Appendix II. 

 
The Ministry avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretariat the assurances of its 

highest consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
        MINISTER 
 
       Fatima Fetibegovic, B.Sc. 


